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Lake-Friendly Landscaping Webinar Presented by NH LAKES and Belknap Landscape Company  

Landscape Maintenance for All Seasons 

 

Concord, N.H., June 15, 2020 – Join NH LAKES and the Belknap Landscape Company on Thursday, June 18, at 7:00 

p.m., for “Lake-Friendly Landscape Maintenance for All Seasons.” Whether you live along a lake or far from the nearest 

waterbody, if you maintain a yard, garden, or driveway, this webinar opportunity is for you!  

 

Tune in to hear from the experts from Belknap Landscape—Jeff Sirles (Brand Coordinator), Andrew Morse (Manager of 

Recurring Services), and Peter Schmidt (Certified Arborist)—for tips about how to maintain your waterfront and 

watershed landscapes year-round in a lake-friendly way. Caring for your lawn, recognizing runoff issues, and snow and 

ice management will be just some of the topics covered. Belknap Landscape is a full-service landscape company that has 

been serving the Lakes Region for over 30 years. They specialize in high-quality design, permitting, project management, 

construction, irrigation, maintenance, and tree care services. They have worked with property owners across the Lake 

Region to achieve beautiful properties while protecting the health of our lakes. 

 

This webinar is part of the LakeSmart Lake-Friendly Living webinar series. These webinars are FREE, but pre-

registration is required, and space is limited. Visit nhlakes.org/lake-friendly-living-webinar-series to learn more and sign 

up! 

 

Established in 1992, the mission of NH LAKES, a statewide, member supported nonprofit organization, is to ensure that 

New Hampshire’s 1,000 lakes are clean and healthy, now and in the future. NH LAKES works with partners, promotes 

clean water policies and responsible use, and inspires the public to care for our lakes. For more information, visit 

nhlakes.org, email info@nhlakes.org, or call 603.226.0299 
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Photo 1: Lake-Friendly Landscaping 

 


